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You don't often get email from karonschmitt@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I seriously oppose stopping any rent control that we have in place in the city of St Paul. The
price of rent is ridiculous right now. If you're renting, you can't save to buy a house because
your rent is almost more than a house payment. We need rent control! Please listen. Thank
you.
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